APPROVED 1/18/22

Minutes
Board of Assessors

Room 105 Tuesday, December 30, 2021 9:00 AM

The meeting convened at 9:02 AM in Room 105. Present were: Board members: Peter
Barbieri, chair, Mary Greendale and Jeffrey Marshall. Staff: Kevin Rudden. Also attending:
Travis Ahern and Kathleen Buckley.

1. Board members, Travis Ahern and Kathleen Buckley interviewed Kevin Rudden, internal
candidate for Principal Assessor. At Peter Barbieri’s request, decision was made to get
feedback from Kathryn Peirce and discuss in executive session at the next scheduled
board meeting.

2. Board members signed the Motor Vehicle and Trailer Excise 2017 Recommitment #240
in the amount$ 90.00.

3. Mary Greendale made a motion to approve the following exemptions, seconded by
Jeffrey Marshall: Veterans’ exemption application Numbers 43 (Clause 22a — $S800), 44
(Clause 22E — $2,000) and 45 (Clause 22a — $S800) and CPA exemption application
Numbers 1 (582.17), 2 ($67.08), 13 ($56.31), 14 (576.72), 15 ($43.43), 16 (5110.07), 17
(570.28), 18 ($86.11), 19 ($82.51), 20 ($25.42), 21 (S73.54) and 22 ($58.03). Motion
carried 3-0-0.

4. The board agreed to next meet at 9:00 AM on January 5, 2022.

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Mary Greendale at 9:50 AM, seconded by
Jeffrey Marshall. The motion carried: 3-0-0.



